
 

 

 

Holiday Announcement: Lok Sabha Election 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Please be informed that school will be closed on April 19, 2024, due to the elections. Classes and all 

activities will resume as normal on April 20, 2024. 

 

We encourage all eligible voters to participate in the election. Thank you for your understanding and 

cooperation. 

 

For any questions, please contact the school office. 

 

 

Thank you and warm regards 

 

 

               Principal 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   


